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On July 9, I joined with Assembly Member Glick to submit testimony to the Landmarks

Preservation Commission in opposition to the proposed demolition of 130 Seventh Avenue

South, to make way for a new, seven story building that would be out of context with the

Greenwich Village Historic District in which it is located. Please see our testimony below.


